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May 13, 2016

Public Works and Infrastructure Committee of City Council
City of Toronto
100 Queen St. W.

Toronto, ON
M5H 2N2

To Whom It May Concern;
Re: Liberty New Street — Environmental Assessment Study

Kevric Real Estate Corporation Inc. would like to express our support of the Liberty New Street Project.

As transportation through the Liberty Village area has progressively become more difficult due the
positive and steady growth of the neighborhood, it is evident that the “New Street” would relieve traffic
improve circulation for all modes of transportation.

The new street would not only relieve the heavy amounts of traffic that flow through the area (both
business and residential congestion), but would also support further economic development.

We strongly support the inclusion of this project in the City of Toronto capital budget program.

Regards,

Mike Zenker
Kevric Real Estate Corporation Inc.
Vice President Greater Toronto Area
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